
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

2000M Street, NW., Suite 230
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 27, 1997

In reply refer to:
NH, Rm 264—A
MS 1300—E1

Verner, Liipfert, etal

Attn: T. Keller
 

901 15th Street, N.W. Suite 700
 

Washington, D.C. 20005
 

 

Reference: Northrop Grumman Corp
KB2XES — new files:number 5§148—EX—R—97
KE2XMG 5152—EX—R—97

RE: Experimental Radio Services KB2Z2XVM 51419—EX—R—97

(Part 5 of the FCC Rules} KTI2XDH 5156—EX—R—97

Dear __T. Keller

The Experimental Licensing Branch hereby acknowledges receipt of your application for

experimental authority filed on FCC Form 405 received May 14, 1997

The file number assigned to your application is See above . Please allow

approximately 90 days for processing of your filing.

Thank you,

Peggy Fowler

for Nancy Hey,
Information Technician
Experimental Licensing Branch


